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SEATTLE, July 18, 2013 -- The safety of passengers and crew members who fly aboard Boeing airplanes is our
highest priority.

As a party to the investigation, Boeing supports the two recommendations from the UK Air Accidents
Investigation Branch (AAIB), which we think are reasonable precautionary measures to take as the investigation
proceeds. We are working proactively to support the regulatory authorities in taking appropriate action in
response to these recommendations, in coordination with our customers, suppliers, and other commercial
airplane manufacturers.

We are confident the 787 is safe and we stand behind its overall integrity.
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